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I	wish	to	make	a	submission	regarding	the	proposed	changes	to	the	Electoral	Wards	for	Moonee
Valley	City	Council.

I	am	in	favor	of	proposed	Model	1	because	this	provides	great	cohesiveness	and	connectivity
between	suburbs	and	communities.	Of	particular	relevance	to	me	is	the	division	of	Strathmore	-	in
Model	1	the	Essendon	Fields	Ward	encompasses	all	of	Strathmore	which	is	a	great	benefit	to	the
community.

It	also	appears	that	the	other	wards	are	drawn	more	along	the	lines	of	existing	suburbs	within	the
municipality	whereas	the	boundaries	in	Model	2	appear	more	ad	hoc	and	dividing	up	existing
communities

Regards

Judith	Marshall
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